Contact us now about our next
print edition
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Our next print edition will be published on 31 March 2017. If
you would like to be featured in it then get in touch.

We are now looking for local stories, and for sponsors and
advertisers. We will have at least 20 pages to fill full of
information for local people and for visitors.

Our headline story featured the children and parents of The
Royal Mile Primary School who are trying to raise funds for a
new school playground. They have now raised nearly a third of
the £60,000 that will be needed. If you would like to help
them then have a look at their Go Fund Me page.

In case you missed it here is the most recent edition printed
and distributed at the end of November 2016.
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